FAMILY SEARCH GROUP

(Formally Genealogy)

A meeting was held on 15th October to see if there was enough interest to restart the Genealogy Group after a 9 month break.

Twelve people attended, a mixture from Barnard Castle and Bishop Auckland U3A and it was decided that the group should be reinstated and be re-named as the Family Search Group.

Alan Swindale will continue to 'front' the Group but will not undertake as much presentation as before. The consensus for the format was a mixture of Tutorials and practical workshops for members to progress their own projects getting help where needed. The tutorials will be 'on-line' talks to deliver the most up-to-date information.

There was a lot of discussion on the best date for the meetings. As always you can't satisfy everyone but in the end it was decided to hold the next two meetings on the 1^{st} Thursday in the month from 1.30 to 3.30 at Enterprise House. (This is the same day as the previous genealogy sessions). This date will be reviewed after the first two meetings.

Therefore, the next (first) meeting of the Family Search Group will be on November 7th at Enterprise House at 1.30. The proposed tutorial will be on Getting Started.